
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Sale of Hanger to Larry Doose 

         DATE:        July 12, 2022 

 
Background:  
The City Council authorized staff to solicit sealed offers for the sale of the City-owned hangar.  The 
sale was advertised in the Town & Country Shopper, on Facebook and was distributed by email to 
those on the Airport Advisory Board agenda distribution list. 
 
The conditions of the sale are: 
 

1. The purchaser is responsible for the cost and arrangement of the move; 
2. The hangar must be removed by November 1, 2022; and 
3. Possession and relocation occurs after the City is paid in full. 

 
One offer was received (attached) from Larry Doose for $4,100. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize sale of the hangar to Larry Doose for $4,100. 
 
 
 
 
 


